
3RD March 2019 XIE Alumni dinner-meet with Superior 

General of the society of Jesus 

On the occasion of the visit of the Jesuit Superior General Fr Arturo Sosa to the Jesuit 

Bombay Province a Magis Conclave followed by dinner was held on 3rd March 2019 

at St. Stanislaus High School, Bandra in Mumbai India. 

Alumni from XAVIER INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING were privileged to interact and 

share their ideas and discuss the reforms that can be taken up in educational field. 

Alumni from various Jesuit institutions were present. Jesuits being primarily working 

for imparting education, the concerned areas and prospects to take further our 

motive were put forward by the eminent members of JAAB. 

Inclusive education, working on lines of Faith and Joy movement, having openness in 

education, benefitting the rural areas by providing education and girl child education 

were few of the major highlights.  

The motto was to make our way to give education better and churn out more skilled 

and employable students. The conclave was a filled with achievers from different 

strata of life with amazing ideas for making our existing ways to be improved. 

A photograph of  the Superior general with our beloved Director Fr. Dr. John Rose 

S.J, Administrator Fr. Fabian Baretto ,Principal of X-tech Dr. Ghungrad and the very 

enthusiastic distinguished alumni’s! 

 

 
 

 



The news of this meet was also covered by a leading daily newspaper, the Indian 

express! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fr General also addressed students and faculties at St Xaviers College, Colaba where 

the staff and faculty of XIE were also present. He spoke about innovative 

collaboration and social inclusion. This news was also covered by the leading daily 

newspaper, Times Of India. 

 

 

 


